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Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

1st June,}834,

Dear 8irs,

With reference to the 2nd Specisl Survey ¥o,l
which became due at the end of October last and has been partly
held on the steamer "HATEHOLA", I have to secuaint you I
am in vegeipt of a aMn&eation from the Sceciety's

veyors at Quleuntia intimating that this vessel basg
left their port for Japen to be brokenm up.

In the circumstences I shall be glad if you
will give the case attention and advise me imvediately
the work of demolition is commenced.

I am, Dezr Birs,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee,

The Burveyors,
[ % KOHEn »
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